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Broward County Public Schools 
Parent/Community Involvement Task Force 

Meeting Minutes 

 
Municipal Relations Subcommittee  

July 11, 2011 
                       Plantation High School 
 

Co-Chairs:  Linda Lewis, Gloria Moschella, Lew Naylor 
 
 
We conducted an overview of our subcommittee purpose for any new members.  Co-chair, Lew 
Naylor, gave members insight into how the education advisory boards work for the cities who 
have them.  We discussed who maybe contacted should a city not have an EAB.   
 
We “brainstormed” the types of questions we may want to ask the city representatives in 
collecting our data.  Some questions dealt with how the city communicates with its residents, 
particularly those who are in rental communities.   
 
We also discussed determining if the cities can or have reached out to community residents in 
order to fill the need for various programs within the schools that have suffered due to budget 
cuts. 
 
A meeting was then scheduled for July 25th and co-chair Gloria Moschella planned to put 
together a questionnaire from our brainstorming session. 
 


